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Monday 21st September 2020

Advice to Parents / Carers in 2T - Return to school – Wednesday 23rd September 2020
Dear Parents / Carers
We have been advised by Health Protection at Warwickshire County Council that your child’s class can now return to school earlier than originally first thought. 
The school was first advised by Health Protection to close your child’s class and to self-isolate for 14 days. We have now received updated information and are now happy that an exposure to COVID-19 in this class has not occurred and as such your child can return to school.

This is a very positive development and we are looking forward to your children returning to school on Wednesday 23rd September. The school remains open and provided your child is well; they can continue to attend school as normal. 
Miss Tresadern is still required to complete a period of self-isolation and is due to return to school on Monday 28th September. Your child’s class will therefore be taught by Miss Hancox, who has now returned to school, following the DFE guidelines which state “teachers in primary schools can still work across groups if that is needed to enable a full educational offer”.

If you have any worries or concerns then please email the school office.
Yours sincerely
Andy Mitchell
Headteacher
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